
 
 

 

 

 

July 2022 

Congratulations on the birth of your child and thank you for inquiring about 
the Sacrament of Baptism. 

Here are the basic steps to have your baby baptized here at St. Rose: 

• Parent interview with a deacon or priest; the date for your child’s 
baptism can be set at this time.    

• Required baptism training and instruction. 

• A copy of your baby's birth certificate and sponsor certificates for the 
godparents are required.  

At this time: 

• Baptisms are being scheduled on Sundays and some Saturdays. 

• Several families may be baptizing their baby at the same ceremony. 

If you are interested in having your baby baptized here, please complete 
the Baptism Appointment Request fillable form and return it to by email to 
baptism@srolchurch.org; either Maria or Linda will be in touch to schedule 
your appointment. 
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